
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 7/9/2015 4:54:30 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Flag Removal

Title: Mrs
First Name: Mary L
Middle Initial:
Last Name: Gillespie
Suffix: 
Street Address: 308 Heathwood Dr.
Street Address 2: 
City: Taylors
State: SC
Zip: 29687
Phone: 864-244-6448

Email: mgillespie41@yahoo.com

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
Dear Govenor
I know you think by removing the flag,it will ease racial divide over
the horrible Charleston shooting done by a DERANGED individual.The flag Was Not 
responsible,it represents our ancesters fighting for their land that the north was invading, it had 
nothing to do with
slavery.

The next thing will be our Confederate Monuments,the Names of our
buildings,streets or anything pretaining to The Confederate War.

You can't wipe out History but they'll try.The people outside of s.c.
keep stirring this pot and won't rest until this is done.
I hope I am wrong but don't think so.
And if you are still our Governor when this begins,I hope you will remember my words and Stop 
It.

I don't even own the flag but respected it for what it stood for.

  


